
Borough of Downingtown 

 

Shade Tree Commission  

Meeting Minutes 
 

July 12, 2022 

 

 

Attendance:   

 

Commissioners - Joseph Ferris, Richard Webb 

Restore Our Roots Members – Calen Wylie and Zak Hawk 

 

 

Public Comment - 

 

ROR planted 317 trees/shrubs along the creek between Beaver Creek Elementary and 

Grace Church on Saturday, April 23 

 

ROR looking to do a planting in Marinelli Park some time in November 

 

Old Business - 

 

Review most recent edit of Shade Tree Commission ordinance  

 

Vacant commission seat 

 

 

New Business - 

 

Fall Fest table/ideas 

 

Downingtown Borough Newsletter – educational article 

 

 

 

 

 


